
SEDBERGH PRIMARY PARENTS TEACHERS AND FRIENDS 

ASSOCIATION MEETING  

 

Minutes of meeting held on 25
th

 September 2013 at Sedbergh Primary School, 

7.30pm 

 
 

Present: Linda Allen, Lindsay Moorhouse, Julie Sen, Joyce Scarr, Michelle Hartley, Linda 

Greensmith, Jackie Baines, Stacey Mitchell, Jill Harper, Becky Gibbins 

 

Apologies: Ean Moorhouse, Kate Waller, Hazel Watson, Michelle & Steven Middleton, 

Garth Steadman, Phil & Marie Gardner, Linda Livsey, Sarah & Paul Hoggarth, Miss Jones  

 

1) Chairman’s Report 

 

Sedbergh Sports Night 

Joint venture between Howgill Harriers, Sedbergh Primary School and the PTFA.  Good turnout 

– helped by the weather and approx.: £1600 – £1700 was raised for the school. Next year one 

group to be in charge of everything – perhaps the PTFA will be able to help out. 

Balloon race 

Agreed that the winner is to receive £100 and the finder of the Balloon a £20.00 M & S Voucher. 

Linda Greensmith to buy and liaise with Joyce Scarr. 

New School Benches 

Arrived and in place in the school yard – the children seem to like them.  Linda Livsey has 

secured a grant for one of the benches from Lakeland Limited, so PTFA only have to pay for two 

rather than three. 

Leavers Books 

Agreed that this should be continued, handed out in leavers assembly and very popular with 

children and parents.   

 

2) Treasurers report 

 

Please see attached  

 

3) Matters arising from minutes of last meeting 

All agreed that true and correct 

4) Fundraising ideas 

Agreed that the PTFA will run a bar at a local Howgill Harrier race in October 2014 – Further 

details to follow. 

Pampered Chef  - 13
th

 November – The PTFA have agreed to help at the event, but Mrs Bolton 

to buy all nibbles etc. 



Tea Towels – Julie Sen to organise, 165 children in school.  PTFA to order 250 to start selling at 

the Autumn Fair at £4.00 each 

WW1 Centenary – Linda Allen to start the ball rolling by contacting Andi Chapel from the 

community office – See if we can set up a committee – Michelle Hartley agreed to be PTFA 

representative. 

School Disco – Friday 8
th

 November in the School Hall - Danny Smith booked and will charge 

£50.00.  5.30 – 6.30 – Infants.  6.45 – 8.00 – Juniors.   

Santa Dash – Postponed for this year – discuss in 2014 

Parent representative – It was mentioned that it would be good to get a representative from each 

year and to find ways of involving more new people. 

Discussed the possibility of a stall at SHS x-mas fair. 

Linda Allen to write an article to say thank you to all parents and explain what we have done and 

how much we have made over the last year.  

 

5) AOB 

 

Date of next meeting is 6
th

 November 2013 at 7.30pm 

X-mas Party – Provisional date of 6
th

 December in Kirkby Lonsdale. All welcome  


